
THE CHAIRMANS MESSAGE  

 

 END OF SEASON  

Well, that’s 2024 drawing to a close and I’d say it’s been a very successful season, lots 
of close battles, records set and most of all fun had by everyone.  

Thank you to all involved, competitors, officials, marshals & helpers allowing all our 
events to run smoothly.  

 AWARDS NIGHT 

We still have the Awards evening to look forward to this is being held at the Invercarse 
Hotel, Dundee on Saturday 30th November, if you haven’t got your tickets yet then don’t 
delay get in contact with Ian Thompson.  

You’ll be assured of an evening of GREAT FOOD, GREAT RAFFLE PRIZES, DANCING & 
GREAT COMPANY! 

 THIS SEASON 

We’ve seen some great class records set across the board despite most of the 
weekends having seen their fair share of rain. 

The J1 Junior class and the Under 25s championship have been brilliant additions to our 
sport, with the U25s being very competitive and compelling viewing at all venues.  

Mostly all classes were well supported this season but there must be a few cars tucked 
away that need to come out racing again next year?  

Next year looks just as exciting, with loads being discussed at the AGM with new 
proposals going forward but still in the early stages… watch this space!  

Look forward to an exciting 2025 SSHC CHAMPIONSHIP 

So Merry Christmas & Happy New year to one and all when it comes. 

Regards  

Jim King  

Chairman SSHC  

 


